
Dear AAPPS-DPP Members 
Prof. TH Watanabe informed us on 9th East-Asia School and Workshop on 
Laboratory, Space, and Astrophysical Plasmas as below. 
Peoples who are interested, please join. 
Regards, 
M. Kikuchi 
> --------------- 
  
Dear Colleagues, 
 
 Registration site for EASW9, 
 “9th East-Asia School and Workshop on Laboratory, Space, and  
Astrophysical Plasmas”, 
has now been opened. 
>  
> We plan to have lectures and invited talks from distinguished professors and 
researchers. 
> Please visit our home page and make registration and submission, 
> http://www.p.phys.nagoya-u.ac.jp/EASW9/ 
>  
> We might also have a partial travel support for students. As the budget is limited, 
> the SOC of EASW9 would decide who will be awarded after completion of your 
registration and submission. 
>  
> More details of the meeting will be posted on the web page. 
> We look forward to your participation. 
>  
> Best regards, 
>  
 Tomo-Hiko Watanabe 
 Department of Physics, Nagoya University 
 Chair of SOC and LOC for EASW9 
 easw9@p.phys.nagoya-u.ac.jp 


